
 
 
 
8/9/2022 

 

Letter Of Intent.  2403 East Springs Drive 

                               

We are requesting a demolition permit only. This is to demolish one commercial building, formerly 

known as Pawn America.  We will disconnect all utiities to the building and remove the commercial 

building from the bottom of the footings to the parapert cap. We have already submitted our recycling 

plan to the engineering department. 

 

We will also remove all site improvements left behind from Pawn America including parking lot, light 

poles, islands, curb & gutter. The site will be left in a graded shape to keep the site safe and prevent run 

off.  

     

 

Rusty Williams 

Benson-Orth 

612-919-0671 


